

To: All Parents/Carers

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone 01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org

Headteacher: Ms Carol Dallas

1 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Parents' Forum - Wednesday 7 October 2020

I would like to invite you to a virtual Parents' Forum on Wednesday 7 October 2020. You are invited to view two virtual pre-recorded presentations which will be placed on the school's website under Parents – Parents' Forum. The link below will take you to the presentations which will be available from 7 October at 5.30 pm onwards:

http://www.taverhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk/parent-forum

We will be providing the following presentations:-

Covid-19 Case Management

This presentation will explain how the school will manage a Covid-19 case should the school be notified of a 'Positive' test result.

Intervention/Setting

This presentation will briefly discuss how classes in KS3 have been put together to support students and will also discuss how we aim to help your child feel confident in their learning after the period of school closure last year.

Should you have any questions relating to either presentation, please could I ask you to email c ross@taverhamhigh.org by 12.00 noon on Monday 5 October 2020 so that we can include any responses in our presentations.

With best wishes

Ms C Dallas Headteacher



